

University of Lincoln Students' Union Volunteer Officer Report DATE

School of Life Sciences Rep Emily Phynn

What has been worked on in the past month:

- Continued with working on the feedback issue in life sciences
- Dealing with issues brought forward from course reps
- Promoting module evaluations

Successes from the past month:

- Attended the rep forum and made use of my time with my reps
- Released my feedback questionnaire to the school of life sciences, to gather data as
 to where the issues lie and how to counter that- it has so far received nearly 100
 replies
- Attended general meetings on behalf of the school of life sciences
- A high number of the school have filled in the module evaluations

Plans for next month:

- Analyse the feedback from the feedback questionnaire
- Suggest solutions to areas identified for improvement in the questionnaire
- Analyse the results of the module evaluations and delegate date to course reps